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March was full of laughter, fun and attending places within the
community. The Adventure Club enjoyed a visit to the "Nature
Museum". Everyone had the opportunity to participate in petting
lizards and engage in other fun activities. IICLA is excited and looking
forward to April. 

March 2025
ICILA: Staying Connected

Fun with Friends



The month of March came in like a lion and has
had up and down temperature all month long.
However, that did not dampen the spirits of
Legacy participants. Legacy participants
continued to show up every day and have fun
with their friends. They ventured out daily to
volunteer in the community, take part in an
exercise classes,  explore museums, and other
iconic locations in the city. They celebrated St.
Patrick’s Day with a party and everyone
dressing is their best green attire. The favorite
event of the month was helping two of their
peers celebrate their upcoming wedding by
hosting a Bachelor and Bachelorette Party. 

CRS Legacy: Urban Adventures



On March 15 , the men of Avondale and Rockwell headed downtown to take
part in a St. Patrick’s Day tradition in Chicago, the Dyeing of the Chicago
River. It may have been a chilly and overcast day with the occasional ray of
sunshine, but the guys did not let that stop them from watching the river
change to that vivid green.
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The guys from Avondale, along with the staff,
helped Rory celebrate his birthday by going
out to dinner followed by a beautiful birthday
cake at home.

Avondale CILA: Rory’s Birthday

Avondale & Rockwell CILA: Chicago River Dyeing


